‘Love, Laugh and Learn’

unior School

‘Wrockers’ Week

Friday 24th September 2021
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It has been an absolute pleasure to visit the class-
rooms around school today. The children have
thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to be creative
and explore a wide range of artists in their new
sketchbooks. | can’t wait to see some of the fin-
ished artwork displayed around school next week.

Thank you to all of our year 3 children and parents
who are now entering school independently in the
mornings. We would really appreciate your contin-
ued support with this and would ask that from
Monday, all children are dropped off at the gate.
Thank you.

Drinks at school

When sending in drinks for your child to
have a break time or lunchtime, please
make sure that they DO NOT bring in
fizzy pop. Please also make sure that
your child’s drinks bottle is clearly
labelled with their

name.

Thank you for your
co-operation.

Arrival at school in the mornings

If your child walks to school alone in the mornings,
we respectfully ask that you DO NOT allow your
child to come to school too early. We are frequent-
ly having children arrive much too early for school
who then wait unsupervised on the footpath out-
side. This is causing a dangerous situation with par-
ents who have pushchairs having to navigate
around them and on to the road. We have a break-
fast club provision at a cost of £2.50 per day if you
need to leave home before school starts to get to
work. Please ask at the school office. Thank you.

Attendance

What should | do if my child is unwell or
has an appointment?

Please call the school office no later than
8.45am, 01952 387880, leaving a message
stating your child’s name, class, and a brief
explanation of the nature of the iliness.

Alternatively, email A3129@telford.gov.uk
with attendance in the subject field, a
message stating your child’s name, class,
and a brief explanation of the nature of the
illness.

IMPORTANT: Contact is required for

Headteacher’s Award:

" Well done!

Eden H & Deepika K

Bikeability—Year 6

There are still a few places left for the Bikeability Year 6
training— please ask at the school office for a permission

slip.

every day of absence.

Please DO NOT message your class
teacher directly, these messages may be
missed.

Thank you for your continued support with
making sure your child’s attendance is

where it should be.

your
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Layan H Stars of the week

George B

you are all amazing!

Well done everyone,
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Uniform

If you would like to purchase uniform,
please collect an order form from Reception or down-
load one from our website. This should be sent to
school in a marked envelope with the payment. The
uniform will be sent home with your child. If you would
like to call into the office in person and purchase uni-
form, it can be done during the following days/times:

Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Thursdays 10am-3pm

Please ensure that your child’s uniform has their
name inside. We are unable to trace lost uniform if it
is not named. Thank you.

Tooth News!

Nala lost her first tooth today!
We're not sure if she’s too
happy about it?

Nala News

Nala has enjoyed visiting some of the class-
rooms today to look at the fantastic artwork go-
ing on around school. Whilst doing some train-
ing in 4B, she learnt all about Frida Kahlo who
was a Mexican painter famous for her brightly
coloured self-portraits. Nala has also been very
interested in Year 6’s Henry Moore sculpture
which they have been creating throughout the
day. Although, | do feel that her main interest
was the hope that she
could eat the Mod-roc!
Nala is starting her so-
cialisation training at the = ‘
start of October and we
hope to visit more clas-
ses with her as she pro-
gresses.

When can | go
OUTTTTTT??

Reading Areas!

During the Summer holidays, the teachers and teaching assistants have been working hard to
make sure they have inviting and comfortable reading areas within their classrooms. The chil-
dren have been enjoying using them to read for pleasure! We would like to thank you for your all
your support with reading at home with your children, it makes such a huge difference! Here
are our lovely reading areas:
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Art Day
Today, the whole school have explored a variety of great artists from different countries
and cultures. The children have learnt about the history of their class’s artist, had the chance to de-
velop skills and ideas, use a range of media and create a final piece. Each child has started their own
sketchbook where they will record and experiment their own ideas, which will move up with them
throughout their time in school. The quality of art that the children have produced today has been
amazing and there has been a creative buzz in school all day.

An Apology!

Last week when we reported on our library and our new librarians, we accidentally missed off some
names! Please accept our apologies. Our lovely librarians are:

Alesha, Eboni, Isla, Olivia J, Ella A, Carinne, Lois, Jess S, Daisy-May, Mizanu, Eliza, and Raya

Thank you to you all




